
EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS 

HONOLULU 

LINDA LINGLE 
G O V E R N O R  

December 1 1,2006 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 968 13 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies 
of the enclosed Report fi-om the Department of Transportation and the Department of 
Health, as required by Section 12 of Act 72, Session Laws of Hawaii 2005. The subject 
of the Report is the plan or the evaluation of Hawaii's Graduated Licensing Program. 
Pursuant to Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also informing you that the 
Report may be viewed electronically at www.hawaii.aov/dot/administratiol~/le~islature. 

Sincerely, 

LINDA LIN w 
Enclosures 

http://www.hawaii.gov/dot/administration/legislature

